PERERS. Ty i

COPY.
Lloph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

11lth Yarch, 193C.

Dear Sirs,

I am in reo&ipt of your lettier of the 8tk instant,
forwarding translation copy of one received by you from the
ocdense Staalskibsvaerft relative to the freeboards of their
yard No. 41, and with regard thereto I have to request that
you will inform the Builders that although tne Loadline
committee have recommended & reduction in freeboard for oil
carfying vessels, ithe amount has been left for consideration
by an International Committee. In the circumstances it is
not possible to state what modification may be required in
the scantlings of the vessel.

I an, Dear Sirs,

vours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN .
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